Miss WONG Fung-ha

Principal

Tseung Kwan O Government Primary School
Hau Tak Estate

Tseung Kwan O

N.T.

Dear Miss WONG,

Cheng Chek Chee

Secondary School
of Sai Kung & Hang Hau District, N.T.
MAERNORE BEZPR

12 September, 2023

Congratulations to your outstanding graduate/graduates

It is my honor to inform you that the following graduate/graduates of 2017 of
your school has/have been admitted to university for the year 2023, which is a vivid
demonstration of the effectiveness of your school in nurturing young people.

Name University Programme
KWAN Fu-lai City University of Hong Kong Bachelor of Mechanical
e Engineering (Hons)

Through this letter, I would like to express my gratitude and thanks for your effort

in bringing out the best in your students.

This is indeed a significant accomplishment that required the commitment and hard
work of your teachers who should certainly feel proud of themselves and their former

student/students.

Congratulations again on the good news and I look forward to further cooperation

with your school in the days to come.

LCL/NG/Inl

Yours sincerely,

Sl B

Mr. LI Chi-lam
Principal




